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8/20 Harrisonburg Campus Updates on Room & Board, Textbooks, and More

Thu, Aug 20, 2020 at 4:55 PM

From: Timothy Stutzman - Business Office <timothy.stutzman@emu.edu>

Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 4:53 PM

To: undergraduates@emu.edu

Subject: 8/20 Harrisonburg Campus Updates on Room & Board, Textbooks, and More

Dear EMU Students,

We have several operational updates due to the decision to delay move-in for residential students to September 3-6. All
undergraduate courses will begin online on August 25.

Room & Board Adjustments

EMU will be adjusting room & board charges on a prorated basis due to the two-week delay in opening campus to
residential students. Adjustments will post to student accounts by Friday, August 28.

Textbooks

We realize many students have textbooks in the Campus Center mail room that are needed for classes. We will forward
books to students by request. Please send an email requesting forwarding service to: mailroom@emu.edu.

The EMU Bookstore is directly contacting students who placed an online order for store pickup, and will arrange shipment.

We understand that some students were waiting to purchase textbooks until arrival on campus. Please begin the process
of purchasing necessary textbooks with attention to the shipment arrival date and your location, and inform your
professors of your situation during the first days of class.

Campus Work Positions

Students are permitted to begin work on campus Tuesday, August 25,, if all required paperwork has been completed.
Students should work directly with their supervisor about the possibility of working remotely. Please contact student
employment supervisors or the financial assistance office with questions at 540-432-4197 or finaid@emu.edu.

Communications

If you have missed prior communications related to our Aug. 19 decision, visit www.emu.edu/coronavirus and scroll
down to “Communications.”

This webpage is our main resource for Frequently Asked Questions and updated information.
Sincerely,

Tim Stutzman, VP for Finance and Operations
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